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Under current law, municipalities are bound by uniform state requirements in issuing
operators’ licenses, and may not impose qualifications or criteria in addition to those
imposed by state law as a condition of issuing these licenses.  However, municipalities
have discretion to impose differing requirements for issuance of provisional operators’
licenses.  The attached draft requires, with certain exceptions, a municipality to
recognize the validity of an operator’s license issued by another municipality located
in the same county.  This mandate of reciprocity applies only to operators’ licenses, not
to provisional or temporary operators’ licenses.  Is this okay?
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